% Unitil

BY OVERNIGHT MAIL AND E-MAIL

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket No. DE 15-079

Dear Director Howland:

Please accept this letter as the request of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“Unitil” or
“the Company”) for an extension of time to publish the Order of Notice issued on
March 10, 2015 in the above-referenced proceeding. Due to administrative error,
the Company missed the original publication date. Unitil has been advised by the
Union Leader that it will publish the Order of Notice in tomorrow’s (Thursday, April
2, 2019) statewide newspaper. Accordingly, the Company seeks an extension for
publication until that time. Proof of publication will be provided to your office as
soon as it is available.

Please do not hesitate to contact me directly if you have any questions or
concerns regarding this matter. Thank you for your consideration of the request.

P

Gary Epler
Attorney for Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.

Sincerely,

ce: Suzanne Amidon, Staff Counsel
Susan Chamberlin, Consumer Advocate

Gary Epler 6 Liberty Lane West
Chief Regulatory Counsel Hampton, NH 03842
epler@unitil.com
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